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Tara Edgar 
FW: Correspondence 

Tara, amended letter from last nite. 

From: Graeme Barclay 
Sent: 22 May 2007 18:56 
To: Tara Edgar 
Subject: Correspondence 

Tara one more. 

Adien Survey Report 

We refer to the recent events at the Casino Trial site, which identified anomalies within the Ground Penetrating 
Survey carried out by Adien, on SDS's behalf. As can be read from the report, attached, they have concluded that 
this was an isolated incident and not repeated elsewhere. Further to this , we have requested that additional surveys 
be carried out at specific locations identified by tie. Four areas have been chosen for secondary GPR surveys along 
the route of the TRAM, primarily areas where congesting of existing services is a major influence. Subsequent trial 
holes will be carried out at these locations to verify the accuracy of the surveys performed. The findings from this 
exercise will determine what further actions , if any, are required to confirm the veracity of the information provided 
and what is required moreover to achieve the necessary level of confidence for the remainder of the surveys. 
I would welcome any thoughts you have on this matter. 

regards 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director (MUDFA) 
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